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Discrimination of all sorts should not be permitted in the process of choosing any 

learning materials presented to students. Students should have free and open access 

to any information or material that is available. If a parent does not wish for their child 

to access certain materials, that should be the responsibility of the individual parent. 

Further, their position should not be forced upon the other children and families in 

their own search for desirable material. 


